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Marine Notice No. 41 of 2012 
This Marine Notice supersedes Marine Notice No. 53 of 2011 

 
Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishermen, 

Yachtsmen and Seafarers 
 

 

 

 
The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, has been advised that a wellhead has 

been established on the seabed off the South Coast of Ireland at the following location 

(approximately 65KM south of Roche’s Point, Co. Cork) and will remain there for the 

foreseeable future. 

 

 

 
All shipping is requested to give the location a wide berth of at least 500 metres. 

 
Marine Notice No. 53 of 2011 is hereby withdrawn. 

 
Director General,  

Maritime Safety Directorate, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland. 

 

 

09/08/2012 

Wellhead Location Datum 

48/24-10z 
(Barryroe) 

 

51°12’.0094N, 
008°17’.3164W. 

 

WGS 84 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 

The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   
For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  

Maritime Safety Directorate, Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland.  
email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  
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